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SMT/CLN 
 
22 September 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Mountbatten Music Academy Autumn Concert –  
Romsey Abbey at 7.00pm on Tuesday 18 October 2022 
 
The Autumn Concert will take place in Romsey Abbey at 7.00pm on Tuesday 18 October. 
 
You are warmly invited to attend the concert which will involve many of our ensembles and choirs.   
 
Tickets cost £7.00 (adults) and £3.50 (children under 18 and senior citizens 65 and over). 
 
Demand for tickets is likely to be high so please book early to avoid disappointment as we cannot 
guarantee that there will be tickets available at the door.   
 
If you would like to attend the concert, please book tickets via TicketSource, using their website: 
https://www.ticketsource.co.uk/mountbatten-school 
 
Please note this is a booking service only - for information about the concert or if you require space 
for a wheelchair, please contact The Mountbatten School Music Department: 
musicdepartment@mountbatten.hants.sch.uk. 
 
We do hope that you will be able to join us. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
S Marchant (Mr) 
Director of Music 
Mountbatten Music Academy 
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